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COMMENT PERIOD EXTENSION 

NOTICE OF MODIFICATIONS TO TEXT OF  
PROPOSED REGULATIONS 

 
Subject Matter of Regulations: Cannabis Appellations Program 

 
The California Department of Food and Agriculture (CDFA) released modified proposed 
regulations for the appellations of origin for cannabis on March 5, 2021, which marked 
the start of a public comment period. CDFA is extending the public comment period 
from March 26, 2021 to April 12, 2021.  
 
The Department will accept written comments on the proposed changes between March 
5, 2021 and April 12, 2021. All comments must be submitted to the Department no later 
than 11:59 pm on Monday, April 12, 2021. Comments may be submitted by mail or by 
email to:  

Kristi Armstrong, Regulations Coordinator 
California Department of Food and Agriculture 
CalCannabis Cultivation Licensing Division 
P.O. Box 942871 
Sacramento, CA 94271 

   CDFA.CalCannabis_Appellations@cdfa.ca.gov 

 

All comments received by April 12, 2021 and pertaining to the indicated changes will be 
reviewed and responded to by the Department’s staff as part of the compilation of the 
final rulemaking file. Please limit your comments to the modifications. 
 

The modified proposed regulations and additional information are posted on the 
Cannabis Appellations Program web page at 
cdfa.ca.gov/calcannabis/appellations.html. 
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